
Dear Baker Families,

We are thrilled to announce that Baker School’s Annual K-8 Field Day will be held
(rain or shine) on Friday, June 16 , 2023.

About Field Day:
Baker School’s Field Day is an annual school-wide event during which our students
participate in a series of fun team games. Field Day is designed as a way to build
good sportsmanship, camaraderie, and school spirit.

All students from Kindergarten through Grade 8 are assigned to one of four color
teams. Each team has approximately the same number of students from across
all grade levels. Throughout the day, our older students help support and mentor
our youngest Baker Bulldogs.

Team Colors:
Your child will be assigned to a color team the first year they participate in Field
Day. Your child will be that SAME color for ALL of their years attending Baker
School.

For example, if your child was on the red team last year, they will be on the red
team every year they attend Baker School.

T-Shirts:
● All students will be provided with a Field Day T-shirt in their team color the first

year they participate in Field Day.

● Your child will continue to wear the same T-shirt every year as long as it fits
them. If a shirt is lost or no longer fits, please complete this form
(https://forms.gle/jEKmscGv8fbQP7wR8). Your child will be provided a new
shirt in their team color.



● We are asking for a $10 donation (or more!) per child to help offset the cost
of T-shirts and Field Day supplies for our school community. Donations are not
required but are encouraged, if possible. Donations can be made to the
Baker School PTO using Zelle or PayPal (information below).

T-Shirt Upcycling:
We are so excited to be upcycling t-shirts as part of our green initiatives here at
Baker! If your child has outgrown their Field Day T-shirt, please donate it back to
school so that another student can wear it.

There are two ways to return your child’s Field Day shirt for donation:
● Field Day T-Shirt Donation bin: The bin is located in the Baker School

office.
● Bulldog Trot-A-Thon: Bring your shirt to the Bulldog Trot-A-Thon on May 7,

2023.

What You Need to Do Now:

1. If your child received a Field Day shirt last year but now needs a new shirt, fill
out the form and consider donating back your child’s t-shirt.

2. Submit T-Shirt donation to Baker School PTO
- Zelle (Alessandrarph@gmail.com)
- PayPal (bakerpto@gmail.com) or QR code

Paypal QR code

* When donating, please indicate that the donation is for Field Day T-Shirts.

Thank you for your support of Baker School’s Field Day!
~The Baker Field Day Committee


